Memo to: Madison ALRC

From: Jon Standridge, President, Vilas Neighborhood Association(VNA)

Subject: VNA discussion and vote regarding Brasserie V, 1921 Monroe St., expansion into adjacent building directly to the East of existing operation.

The Owners of Brasserie V presented a plan for expansion of their operation, essentially doubling the size and scope of the business, to the VNA Council and other interested neighbors. They informed us of their intention to continue to just serve wine and beer and leave their hours unchanged. The expansion will change capacity from 48 to 99 patrons. After a brief discussion the VNA Council voted to support this proposed expansion and to forward this information to the ALRC.